Author name: D. Lewis
Date of submission: Tuesday, 22 May 2018

Submission: This recommendation is based around the reduction in wholesale energy prices, which have dropped. The issue
with this recommendation is it takes the FiT in isolation of purchase price for consumers. If a recommendation to reduce
consumer FiT is made due to the reduction in wholesale energy prices, the same reduction should be reccommended towards
the consumer import price - which thus far is only increasing.





